
 

 

 

30 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
  
I hope you managed to have a safe and restful weekend following our first week of 
online learning.  
 
By now, I trust that all students will have had a telephone conversation with their 
tutor, or similar.  
 
Please note that whilst we are trying to call every student weekly, incoming 
telephone numbers must be withheld. If you receive a “Private Number” or “Number 
Withheld” call, please do answer as it is likely to be from your child’s form tutor.  
 
Staff in school are in regular contact with each other, sharing information through 
videoconferencing and other social media applications. We are also in regular 
contact with broader agencies within Camden and our resident boroughs. 
 
I have been impressed with the engagement from the large majority of students, 
moving to this new way of working and communicating. However, a few students are 
still having difficulty accessing RM Unify which is the portal to Show My Homework, 
SENECA Learning, SAM Learning. 
 
Please can you check that your child is able to log on, separately from the parental 
app that you may have. 
 
Your child needs to  
 

• Follow the Outlook web access tile on RMUnify to log in to their school email 

or use the link on the ‘contact us’ page on the school website. 

 

• Your child’s password for their email and for RMUnify is the same as the one 

they use to log in to the school computers. 

 

• If your child has forgotten their password for the school computers, please 

email Miss Duncan on r.duncan@hampsteadschool.org.uk with their full name 

and tutor group. 



 

 

 
 

All instructions for accessing remote learning are on the “Coronavirus Update” tab of 
Hampstead School’s website, and specifically in my letter to students of 20 March. 
This is a new way of working for all of us, so please do contact your child’s tutor if 
there are any concerns related to your child’s use of online platforms. 
 
Can I also remind you that support and information is also available on our website 
relating to safeguarding, health and wellbeing, and coronavirus protection.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jacques Szemalikowski 
Head 



 

 

 

 


